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April 25, 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 Students have been working hard all year to get ready for M-STEP testing and to maintain PBIS 

expectations.  As a reward for hard work, all students who demonstrate their best effort on M-STEP and 

have shown positive behavior are invited to attend a 6
th
 grade end-of-the-year field trip.  If a student is 

suspended from Monday, April 25th until the day of the trip they will not be allowed to attend.  Refunds may not be available 

once we purchase the tickets. 

 

The trip will be to the Detroit Zoo on Friday, June 3, 2016.  We will be going by Triumph Transportation and Dearborn 

Schools school buses to the Detroit Zoo.  We will leave school at about 9:15 am and return to Woodworth by 2:45 pm.  The 

cost of the field trip for students is $13.00, and free for chaperones; this price will include the busses, admission to the 

zoo, and 4D theater admission.  Students may bring their own lunches, or may purchase food at the zoo.  If students wish to 

bring their own lunch, they are required to carry it throughout the zoo.  In order for our students to be able to see and enjoy all 

parts of the zoo, we need at least 5 chaperones per team!  The zoo will not admit us without the required number of 

chaperones.  Chaperones must stop in to the school office no later than Thursday, May 19
th

 to be cleared to attend the field 

trip.  Please be aware your past clearance might have expired.   

All students that are planning on attending the trip need to return their permission slip and money to ____________________ 

no later than Monday, May 2, 2016.   

  Thank you, 

The 6
th
 grade staff at Woodworth 

 
       

Your written permission and waiver of liability are required for transportation of your 
son/daughter to a school-sponsored activity as detailed above. 

 
My child ________________________________________ has my permission to attend the field trip on  

June 3, 2016 to The Detroit Zoo.  I understand that my child will be leaving Woodworth Middle School at 9:15 am, traveling 

by Triumph Transportation or Dearborn Schools school bus, and returning to school at approximately 2:45 pm. I hereby 

release the Dearborn Public Schools, it employees and agents from any and all claims for liability which might arise from or in 

connection with this field trip.  In case of emergency, I give permission for my child to receive medical treatment. 

 

Academic & Behavior Expectations: 

Participation in this field trip is a privilege. In order to remain eligible to attend this field trip, students must maintain behavioral 

expectations set forth by Dearborn Public Schools. Students with suspensions (between 4/25-6/3) or inappropriate behavior 

during the M-STEP will not be allowed to attend.  Once the tickets and buses have been paid for, refunds may not be 

available. 

 

_____________________________________   _________________ 

             Parent/Guardian Signature       Date 

 
Can you chaperone this event?       Yes / no   

If yes, what name would you have used for the background check? ____________________________  

Telephone number of adult chaperone: ____________________________ 

 


